
 
 

 
April 16, 2018 

 

Dear Terrace Park Administrators: 

 

The Southwest Ohio Regional Transit Authority is hosting a community conversation about Reinventing 
Metro. We hope that you and your constituents can join us. 

Our Metro leadership and planning teams are holding nine public education meetings throughout the City 
of Cincinnati and Hamilton County, including one in your area, to show residents potential improvements 
and expansions to the Metro bus system – and what they would mean to you, your constituents and your 
communities – if new, county-wide funding is secured.  

We also will share the future of our public transportation system if no changes are made to our 
unsustainable, city-based funding structure and how our community would be affected. 

The meeting schedule is as follows: 

Saturday, April 28, 1-2:30 p.m. – Westwood Town Hall, 3017 Harrison Ave. 45211 
Monday, April 30, 6:30 – 8 p.m. – Anderson Center, 7850 Five Mile Rd. 45230 
Tuesday, May 1, 6:30 – 8 p.m. – Colerain Township Community Center, 4300 Springdale Rd. 45251 
Wednesday, May 2, 11:30 a.m. – 1 p.m. – Downtown Public Library, 800 Vine St. 45202 
Thursday, May 3, 6:30 – 8 p.m., Ohio Valley Goodwill Industries, 10600 Springfield Pk. 45215 
Monday, May 7, 6:30 – 8 p.m., Blue Ash Recreation Center, 4433 Cooper Rd. 45242 
Tuesday, May 8, 6:30 – 8 p.m., Community Action Agency, 1740 Langdon Farm Rd. 45237 
Wednesday, May 9, 6:30 – 8 p.m., Nathanael Greene Lodge, 6394 Wesselman Rd. 45248 
Thursday, May 10, 4 – 5:30 p.m., Oakley Recreation Center, 3882 Paxton Ave. 45209 

As community leaders, I hope that you will join us to learn more about Reinventing Metro and to provide 
feedback. I also would greatly appreciate it if you would be willing to inform your constituents – residents 
and businesses alike – about these sessions. We cannot be successful without input, feedback and ideas. 

Hearing from our community partners and residents will be important to ensure we are taking all 
appropriate steps to build a public transit system that meets their needs and connects them to where they 
need to go. 

Thank you for your consideration of attending one of our outreach sessions and providing the information 
to your constituents. If you have any questions or would like to discuss further, please reach out to me at 
any time. 

Best regards, 

 

 
Dwight A. Ferrell 
CEO & General Manager 

Dwight A. Ferrell 
CEO & General Manager 
602 Main Street, Suite 1100 
Cincinnati, OH  45202-2549 
(513-632-7510 
(513) 632-7573 
dferrell@go-metro.com 


